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17th December 2018 

SCHOOL DINNER MENU ñ WEEK 3 is running w/c 17.12.18  

PLEASE DO NOT FORGET TO SEND IN YOUR LUNCH PAYMENT IN ADVANCE  

St Andrewõs C of E Primary School.          www.bulmer-st-andrews.essex.sch.uk  

School Christmas Lunch  
It was lovely to see 

so many children 

take part in the 

Christmas lunch 

last Thursday.  

Great food, lots of 

fun and poor 

cracker jokes...  

everything a 

Christmas lunch 

should be!  

Panto 
The children had a brilliant time last 

Wednesday watching the visiting 
theatre company perform Cinderella, 
with plenty of whoops ôItõs behind you!õ 

 

 

 

 

A reminder to parents that pupils   

return for the start of the new term on 

Thursday 3rd January. We wish all the 

pupils, parents and their families a  

restful and enjoyable Christmas break. 

Christmas Crib Service  

The school Christmas Crib Service will 
be held on Tuesday 18th December  
at 2.15pm at St Andrewõs Church.   

 

All parents and relatives are very  
welcome to come along and enjoy  

this service with us.  



Dates for the Diary  

18th Dec 2.15pm School Christmas Service 

at St Andrewõs ChurchñAll Welcome 

19th Dec Last Day of Term  

(normal finish time 3.15pm)  

3rd Jan First Day of Spring Term 

7th Jan Wiggery Wood - Otter Class 

14th Jan Year 5/6 TAG Rugby, Ramsey Academy 

18th Jan PTA Meeting, 3.30pm 

21st Jan Wiggery Wood - Otter Class 

28th Jan Year 5/6 Sports Hall Athletics,  

Ramsey Academy 

4th Feb Wiggery Wood - Otter Class 

8th Feb Film Club, 3.30ñ5.30pm 

18th - 22nd 

Feb 

Half-Term 

House Point  

Leaders  

St Andrewõs Church  

Monday 17th December, 7.30pm  

Carol Service - All Welcome.  

Monday 24th December, 5.30pm  

Crib Service - All Welcome  

Attendance Termly Audit  
Parents may receive a letter home 
if their childõs attendance is a  

concern.  Whilst we are aware this 
time of  year brings bouts of  illness, 

which canõt be helped, it is  
important we bring this to your  
attention. We appreciate your  

support in ensuring regular school  
attendance and hope the restful 

break will help to recharge  
childrenõs batteries, ready for a 

bright start to the new term.  
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Whole Classes! 

Well done everyone! 

Skylarks Christmas Lunch  
On Tuesday 11th December KS2  

pupils hosted our local over 50õs group for 
their Christmas lunch.  The children sung 
carols beautifully and did a great job with 
their serving skills!  Skylarks want to pay 
their thanks and compliment the children 
on how well mannered they were and for 

making the event so memorable.   

 

Fun Jumper Day 
Children had a relaxed and fun day on 
Friday for fun jumper day as a reward 

for all their hard work this term!  


